PO BOX 570 REDHILL Britain RHI 2WZ

1st January 2010

Chief Executive
Eros Association
PO Box 69 Deakin West
ACT 2600 AUSTRALIA

Dear Ms. Patten,

## PROPOSED AUSTRALIAN INTERNET FILTER

We corresponded with you a year ago. Now it is reported that Australia may soon become the first DEMOCTRATIC country to introduce a "Great Firewall" to censor the internet. This would set a dangerous precedent for the Western World, as up to now only authoritarian countries do this (eg China, Singapore & Tunisia).

Please brief us on how we can make representation to that effect by writing to the relevant Minister in terms which are similar to the ones you will, no doubt, marshal.

Yours for freedom of expression with Greetings for the new decade,

E. Goodman Chair of CAC